
 

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 July 2020 

 

 

Launch of the UK internal market White Paper and consultation 

 

Dear Alok and Simon 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 16 July 2020 regarding the Launch of the UK 

internal market White Paper and consultation. 

 

I am aware that both the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

and the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee have already 

undertaken work on this area and are planning on responding to your letter 

separately.  

 

I feel it is sensible for those Committees to continue to lead on this piece of 

work. However the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee will monitor 

the progress of the White Paper/developments around the UK Internal Market 

and may undertake scrutiny at a later date if it becomes appropriate. 

 

I have copied this letter to David Rees MS, Chair of the External Affairs and 

Additional Legislation Committee, and Mick Antoniw MS, Chair of the 

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee. 

 

 

 

 

The Rt Hon Alok Sharma MP, 

Secretary of State Department for Business,  

Energy & Industrial Strategy, 

1 Victoria Street, 

London, SW1H 0ET 

 

The Rt Hon Simon Hart MP 

Secretary of State for Wales 

Wales Office 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Russell George MS 

Chair, Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

 

CC:  Mick Antoniw MS, Chair, Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

David Rees MS, Chair, External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


